

October 9, 2020

Dear Residents, Families, and Caregivers,

In our efforts to keep you informed, here is a status update as to where things stand in our community relative to COVID-19. Although we realize that this letter does not replace a personal call, you are welcome to reach out to us with any specific questions.

All Personal Care Home Residents, Independent Living Residents and all staff were COVID tested October 5, 2020.

At present, all the Personal Care Residents both at the Apartments and Woodland Vista and staff have tested negative for COVID.

We continue to be in the Red Phase. During the red phase we cannot permit any visitation, the dining room will be closed, all meals will be served in each apartment, no communal activities, and one to one visits / activities will occur.

We are currently working on our reopening plan.

Everyone will be tested again on Monday, October 12, 2020.

We continue to update our website and social media pages with pertinent updates and resident activities. Please follow these pages for the most up to date information.

In Good Health,

Young Lawbart

Yvonne Laubach

Personal Care Administrator